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Guidance to all Members, 

 

Sub.: Dubai Municipality guidelines applicable to the DGCX Steel Rebar Futures 
Contract 

 

Further to enquiries received, the DCCC wishes to remind Members and their Clients that in 
the event of delivery of steel rebar against the DGCX Steel Rebar Futures Contract, those 
receiving delivery should be aware of certain restrictions on usage as determined by the 
Dubai Municipality. 

 

The guidelines on the use of Reinforcing Steel Bars in the Emirate of Dubai are outlined in 
the Dubai Central Laboratories Circular (159) 2007 issued by Dubai Municipality. 

 

For further information on this Circular, please visit the Dubai Municipality website at 
http://www.dcl.ae/DCLD/Major/Services/InspectionCertification/CertificationUnit/Reinforcing
+Steel+Bars.htm. 

 

Members are requested to take note of the above.  

 

For Dubai Gold & Commodities Exchange  

 

Gaurang Desai 

Chief Operating Officer 

 


